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Week of September 1, 2014
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Week of September 1 – September 5 

Mon. – No School

Tues. – Wear Black

Wed. – Late In  (9:30) and Library 

Wear Green

Thurs. – Wear Brown

Fri. – wear white
Week of September 8 – September 12
Mon. – Gym

Wed. – Late In  (9:30) and Library 

*Qpon Fundraiser Due*

Lion’s Club Vision Screening

Thurs. – McDonald’s Night  4:30

Fri. – Lion’s Club Vision Screening
Reading: 


We are continuing our color adventure this week.  We will make books about the colors and focus on pointing to each word as we read.


Remember that their book baggies go home on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays, and need to be returned the next day WITH THE BOOKS INSIDE.  We use them here in class.  Have your child read the books to you, having them point to each word.  Students have learned to point to each word as they say them.

First Reading Goal:  I can point to each word as I read.

Second Reading Goal:  I can match new words to the pictures.


Math:

We are continuing to look at numbers to 10 this week!  We will see what the quantity looks like and practice writing our numbers as well!

Word Wall:

This week starts our word wall adventure!  Students are receiving 3 words, but I think they can handle it, especially since 2 are letters!  Please practice their cards at home and complete the word wall contract.

Aa – a


Ii -  I

Mm - mom
Names:

We are in full swing of learning each others names.  Each day we are learning about a new friend, drawing them, and practicing writing their name with one capital and the rest lower case.  We are also doing the same with ours.  Please practice the same at home with pencil, chalk, and whatever else you can find to help them practice this new skill!


Apple Orchard:


Our class will go to the County Line Apple Orchard on Friday, September 26th.  We will need 6 chaperones total.  I will try to take first come, first serve.  If you are not chosen for this trip, we will have more in the future!  


The price is $12 a person (including you if you are chosen to chaperone).  Only turn in your child’s money unless I tell you that you are a chaperone.  :o)  I wish I could take all of you, but they limit how many can go on the wagons. 


No one may come and pay and go with us.

*  All money and slips are due Fri, Sept 12th.







